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Moyston Primary School aims to develop in our students a purpose of        

belonging and an understanding of the importance of taking responsibility for their own learning.                     

This is to take place in a caring learning environment that engages students to work towards achieving their 

personal best in an atmosphere of mutual respect and cooperation, and assisting them to become valued   

members of the community.  

Moyston Primary school would like to welcome Jane, Lisa and Jim, our guests 

visiting from Shanghai, China.                                                                                             

We have had a fantastic week hosting our visitors in our classrooms.                                                                     

The children have really enjoyed immersing themselves in the Chinese culture. 

Jane and Lisa have been showing our students the Chinese language, writing, 

origami and kite decorating. Jim has been participating in class with the Grade   

3-6 students which has been a great experience for both Jim and our children.  

We would like to thank the Moyston school      

families and community for hosting our guests in 

their homes as well as showing them our rural 

setting. We look forward to next week with more 

Chinese activities planned. 

Principal Anthony Cain 

03 53542537 

0407 285 695 

moyston.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au 
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August 2014 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

4  

Chinese 

5  

Chinese      

cooking (lunch  

provided) 

BMX 

6  

Chinese 

7  

Chinese 

Gymnastics 
at the Hall 

8  

Chinese 

 

Halls Gap 

Zoo             

Excursion 

11 12 

MARC 

 

BMX 

13 14 

Gymnastics 
at the Hall 

15 

Dance Duty 

NEXT SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING—TUESDAY 12th AUGUST 

NEXT TUESDAY 4th August, students WILL NOT need to bring lunch to 

school. Our Chinese visitors have kindly offered to teach the students some 

Chinese cooking which we will enjoy for lunch. 

NEXT FRIDAY 8th August is our excursion to HALLS GAP ZOO. Students will 

not require lunch on this day. The school will provide a BBQ lunch to         

students at the Zoo. Students are required to bring snacks and drinks. 
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COMMUNITY DINNER TONIGHT! 

FRIDAY 1st AUGUST 6.00pm   Moyston Football Clubrooms 

Adults $15 Child $6   2 course meal 

Come along and enjoy chicken schnitzels with various toppings! 

Any help that parents/friends can offer is greatly appreciated.  

We need assistance tonight in the kitchen, preparing and serving food, 

selling raffle tickets, meal tickets and cleaning up.  

Hope to see you there! 
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Origami lessons 
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Finger painting 

Chinese            

blossoms 

Using special 

magic paper 

When the     

water dries, 

the picture  

disappears 
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Happy Birthday 7th Birthday 

to Natalie this week! 

Decorating 

and flying 

kites 

Jane, Lisa and Jim 

feeding the goats 
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OLD TIME DANCE 
Our next rostered dance duty is Friday 15th August.  

Jackson and Keilar families are rostered to help on the night.  

If this is inconvenient, please arrange to swap with another school family. 

All families are requested to please provide 2 plates of cakes or slice for the    
evening.  

Plates can be left at the school on Friday 15th August or taken to the 
Moyston Hall by 9pm. 

Congratulations to Jacko, Adelicia, Natalie, Aaliyah and Justin 

who all received Reading Eggs awards this week! 
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LUNCH ORDER MENU 
AVAILABLE FRIDAYS 

 

HOT FOOD 
Chicken Sandwich     $3.00 
Pie                                $2.50 
Spring Roll            $2.00 
Dim Sim                       $1.00 
Chicken Nuggets            50c  
Party Pies                    $1.00 

 
Fruit Box                     $1.50 
SWEETS             $1.00 

 

 

Please write your name and order on an 
envelope with correct money. 

If we run out of stock, a replacement 
product will be given in consultation 
with your child and change given if      

required. 

2014 SCHOOL FEES 
$120 First child, $100 2nd child, $80 

3rd child 

4th child FREE 

Fees can be paid in instalments, 
please see Lyn in the office. 

PILATES with Zaiga 
MONDAY and 

THURSDAY 9am  
in the school       

Library  

MOYSTON  

LIBRARY 
 

Each TUESDAY from 

12pm—1pm at the Moyston Hall.  

For more information please          

telephone Ararat Regional Library on 

5352 1722 or email 

ecurley@ararat.vic.gov.au or drop in 

on any Tuesday at the Moyston Hall. 

*LUNCH ORDER CHANGE* 

LOL’s will no longer be available 


